
 

 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 91 (B)                                                   Dated     23/6 /2019    

To 

Mrs Seema Bahuguna  
Secretary, DPE 
Government of India 
New Delhi. 

Sub:   Request for meeting on 28/6/2019 with representatives of All India Association of Coal 
Executives (AIACE). 

Madam, 

All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE) is an association of executives of Coal India Ltd 
and Singreni Collieries Company Ltd. Its character is unique in nature given the fact that its 
members are both SERVING and RETIRED Executives from coal industry. We also have under 
our umbrella the dependent spouse(s) of our deceased, who are honoured in our body as 
Associates. 

For the benefit of all concerned, including our members, we are going to bring out an Information 
Bulletin type of publication which will contain briefs of our aims, actions and introductory 
information of our members. Later on, we plan to convert it in a periodical e-magazine for 
benefits of all. 

Vide our earlier email (AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 76    Dated     4 /6 /2019), we had requested for 
your message for proposed Information Bulletin /E-Magazine of the association. 

Our representatives in Delhi including me wish to meet you on 28/6/2019 as per your 
convenience with certain issues of executives of CIL. 

We shall be highly obliged to you if you can spare some time for us that day and also for your 
kind inspiring message and standard passport size photo for our magazine. 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 


